
The 2022 Annual Street Listing forms (local census) have been mailed 

out. You should be receiving your form soon.  Please follow the 

directions on the form and mail it back to the Town Clerk within 10 days 

of receipt.  Contact the Town Clerk if you have any questions regarding 

the form. 

If you did not receive a Street Listing Form you may print one from the 

Town Clerk page on the Town website or contact Town Clerk Kathy 

Reynolds and one will be sent out to you. 


